
Praying that you are all doing well. 
 

Pastor Nick passed!! He is now officially a REV DOCTOR!!  
 

Please let the office know if you need anything. We have people that are 
willing to shop for you if you cannot go out. 
 
Pastor Nick will be taking a prearranged sabbatical from May 18 – June 14.  
If you are in need of pastoral care – we have on call ministers: 

Pastor Becky Ward (Ripley & S. Ripley) Cell: 716.679-8744 

Pastor Clara Wilder (Brocton) Cell: 716.904-0204 

Please contact either of them or the office. 

If you missed the service on Sunday – you can look at it anytime on our 
website - https://www.westfieldumc.org/2020-sermons/ 
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